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            18th October 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As part of the science curriculum in Year 1, children are expected to observe changes across the 
four seasons and describe the weather associated with each season. Throughout the year this 
learning will take place as 4 days - one for each season. Children will spend the majority of these 
days outside, participating in messy play and recording their observations.  
 
On Thursday 24th October we will be having 'autumn day'. Please can children come to school 
dressed in old clothes which are suitable for the outdoors. Children will be outside for part of the 
day (whatever the weather!) so waterproof coats and wellies are advised. Please also bring 
trainers for children to wear indoors.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
Miss Cork  
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